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Tuesday, 30 April 2024 
 

 

 

Local Planner 
Communities Department 
Comhairle nan Eilean Siar 
Benbecula 
HS7 5LA 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Customer, 
 

Monan Wind Farm, Ceann an Ora, Ardhasaig,, Isle of Harris, HS3 3AL 

Planning Ref: 24/00123/PPW  

Our Ref: DSCAS-0108809-D9C 

Proposal: Replacement of three existing 2-bladed wind turbines of 46m to tip 
at Monan Wind Farm, with three 3-bladed wind turbines with a tip height of up 
to 86m and associated infrastructure. Wind Farm. 
 

 
Please quote our reference in all future correspondence 

 

Audit of Proposal 

Scottish Water has no objection to this planning application; however, the applicant should be 
aware that this does not confirm that the proposed development can currently be serviced. 
Please read the following carefully as there may be further action required. Scottish Water 
would advise the following: 

 
 

Drinking Water Protected Areas 
 

A review of our records indicates that there are no Scottish Water drinking water catchments 
or water abstraction sources, which are designated as Drinking Water Protected Areas under 
the Water Framework Directive, in the area that may be affected by the proposed activity. 

 
 

Surface Water 
 
For reasons of sustainability and to protect our customers from potential future sewer 
flooding, Scottish Water will not accept any surface water connections into our combined 
sewer system. 
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There may be limited exceptional circumstances where we would allow such a connection 
for brownfield sites only, however this will require significant justification from the customer 
taking account of various factors including legal, physical, and technical challenges. 
 
In order to avoid costs and delays where a surface water discharge to our combined sewer 
system is anticipated, the developer should contact Scottish Water at the earliest opportunity 
with strong evidence to support the intended drainage plan prior to making a connection 
request. We will assess this evidence in a robust manner and provide a decision that reflects 
the best option from environmental and customer perspectives.  
 

General notes: 
 

 Scottish Water asset plans can be obtained from our appointed asset plan providers: 
 

 Site Investigation Services (UK) Ltd 
 Tel: 0333 123 1223   
 Email: sw@sisplan.co.uk 
 www.sisplan.co.uk 

 
 

I trust the above is acceptable however if you require any further information regarding this 
matter please contact me on 0800 389 0379 or via the e-mail address below or at 
planningconsultations@scottishwater.co.uk.  
 
 
Yours sincerely,  
 
 
Ruth Kerr. 

Development Services Analyst 

PlanningConsultations@scottishwater.co.uk 

 

 

 
Scottish Water Disclaimer:  
 
“It is important to note that the information on any such plan provided on Scottish Water’s 
infrastructure, is for indicative purposes only and its accuracy cannot be relied upon.  When the 
exact location and the nature of the infrastructure on the plan is a material requirement then you 
should undertake an appropriate site investigation to confirm its actual position in the ground and 
to determine if it is suitable for its intended purpose.  By using the plan you agree that Scottish 
Water will not be liable for any loss, damage or costs caused by relying upon it or from carrying 
out any such site investigation." 
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